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Memo 

  

To: Pastors, Parochial Vicars, Administrators, Deacons, School and Parish Staff 

From: John Watkins 

Date: March 13, 2020 

Subject: CANCELLED EVENT - Preserving Our Religious Freedoms with a Civil Voice: 

People of Faith Working Together in the Public Square 

 

 

Dear Pastors, Parochial Vicars, Administrators, Deacons, School and Parish Staff, 

 

In response to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) epidemic, we have decided to postpone the 

“Preserving Our Religious Freedom” Conference which had been scheduled for Tuesday, April 7 

at the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints.  The event will be rescheduled for a later date. 

If you have any questions, please contact John Watkins at 916-733-0254. 

  

.  

Respectfully, 

 

John Watkins 

Director, Catholic Charities & Social Concerns 

Diocese of Sacramento 


